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December 9, 2004

Mr. Ivan G. Candelaria, P.E.
Anne Arundel County

Permit Application Center
2664 Riva Road

Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Re: Request for Determination/ Annapolis Dermatology Center

Dear Mr. Candelaria:

As provided by the Licensed Design Professionals’
Overlapping Practice Guide for Local Government Officials issued
by the Maryland Design Boards on October 1, 2004, this is a
determination made by an overlapping practices panel (the
“Panel”) in response to your Request for Determination regarding
the above project.

The Panel, which included the representatives from the
State Board for Professional Engineers, the State Board of
Architects, and the State Board of Examiners of Landscape
Architects, met on December 2, 2004 to review your Request. The
Panel also reviewed certain architectural drawings, as well as
mechanical, electrical and plumbing drawings that were submitted
in connection with such Request.

After the review of the plans and discussion, the Panel
unanimously agreed that the mechanical, electrical and plumbing
drawings should have been signed and sealed by a Maryland
professional engineer. In arriving at this conclusion, the Panel
cited the magnitude of the project’s design and the complexity of
calculations as primary reasons for its decision.

On behalf of the Panel, I would like to thank you for
bringing this matter to the attention of the Panel.

amela J.
Assistant Jitive Director
Cc: Gregory Safko, Commissiocner

Harry Loleas, Deputy Commissioner
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